
If your child was born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020 you 

will need to apply for a reception school place for September 2024.

Please see the attached Starting School booklet for information or use the link below.

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-and-education/school-

admissions/starting-primary-school

You can apply for your child’s school place online.

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

Most schools have tours so you can see the school before you apply. Information can be

found on the school’s individual Websites. 

See the links below to find your local schools.

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-and-education/school-

admissions/find-your-local-schools

http://map.lgfl.org.uk/eAdmissions/

Important Dates

1 September 2023 Applications open

 15 January 2024 Application deadline

16 April 2024 Offer day/online outcome Online applicants will receive notification of 

their offer in an email Paper applicants will be sent an offer letter 

1 May 2024 Acceptance deadline - online applicants should accept their offer online

17 May 2024 Appeal deadline

If you need any support to make the application please speak to Simone on 

Reception, Ruth or Zurine.
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